
Date:         Monday, August 07, 2000 

To:             CEC Customers 

From:        Wayne Locker 
Subject:     HPV 900  

  
We have been informed by Magnetek that all Power Interface Boards on the HPV 900 drive, 
with a revision number less than No. 6 must be replaced.  There is an intermittent problem 
with the gate firing circuit for the IGBT’s.  CEC personnel will be contacting you with the proper 
procedure for implementing the replacement.  If you have any questions please do not hesitate 
to contact me at 212-397-0606. 

  

Thank you 

  
  

  


